CPT STEERING COMMITTEE

Election Results Announcement

On July 19–21, 2025, the Central Park Tower Resident Council held an election to replace our honored deceased founding president, Ray "Maurice" Layton. We are pleased to announce that Danny Lukat was unanimously elected as President of the Central Park Tower Resident Council, effective immediately.

Steering Committee Members

1.	President: Danny Lukat	202
2.	Second Vice President: Deborah Lenhoff	101
3.	Treasurer: Kathy Whitbeck	306
4.	Secretary: Steven Donahue	110
5.	Second Secretary: Theresa Brogdersen	801
6.	Newsletter Executive: Robert Shaw	603

Tenant Information

In accordance with 24 CFR Part 245, tenants may review election-related documents, including ballots and meeting minutes, at the Resident Council Office, located in the Community Room, by appointment (Monday–Friday, 9:00 AM–5:00 PM). For further inquiries, please contact Steven Donahue, Secretary, at (402) 889-9047 or resident-council@cpt.org or our website https://centralparktower.org/

Signature

Secretary Signature: _	
outling orgination =	
Date: 2025-07-21	